
Sara, Year 7 

I went to Stoke Primary, and now I’m in Year 7 at Stoke Park. 

I’ve found it really fun since I started.   

In the first few days, there are lots of new rules to learn, but 
teachers and students help you out.  It’s not like you’re left 
alone. 

I like the fact that older students look out for the new Year 7s 
and ask you ‘ do you know where you’re going? ‘ 

I really enjoy my tutor group.  There are students from every 
year group, so you really feel part of the Stoke Park family, and 
I’ve made some friends from older year groups, not just Year 7. 

So far, in Maths, we’ve learnt new techniques for addition.  In 
French, we’ve learnt the names for different daily objects. 

My favourite subjects so far are Music and Drama.  In Drama, 
we do lots of group work.  You get to work with students you 
haven’t spoken to before, and get to know them.   


